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On October 13, 2024, FFWPU Kenya held a seminar with parents of children preparing for Matching and 

Blessing. During the meeting, parents reviewed the Blessing status of their children and youth across the 

nation. This data was crucial, especially for mobilizing the second generation for the Blessing in 2025. 

Parents recognized True Mother's dedicated focus on youth as future leaders with great potential. 

 

 
 

Emphasis was placed on passing down traditions and educating the second generation. Youth Envoy 

Philip Karamagi presented the importance of children undergoing a mission period after completing their 

studies to strengthen their faith as citizens of Cheon Il Guk. The discussion highlighted challenges youth 

face in the early stages of life as Blessed families in society. Parents committed to implementing 

measures to support their children through the Blessing process. 

 

A follow-up meeting was held on October 20, 2024, after Sunday service at the national center. Parents 

reviewed the data of blessed children to understand their specific situations. They selected various 

families they would encourage towards the Blessing and focus on youth reactivation and revival. 

 

It was noted that some parents had already started visiting families for revival and Blessing mobilization. 

The meeting concluded with a heartfelt prayer of determination led by the FFWPU national president, 

followed by a group photo. 

 

Parents are motivated to support their children by encouraging them to pursue the Blessing, as desired by 

True Mother, and by implementing strategies to support their children in their Blessed life. 


